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Dates for your 
diary:   
 
7 June 
First day back 
after Spring Bank 
holiday 
 
 
10 June 
Class photos 
Y6 RSHE Zoom 
4pm 
 
 
16 June 
Beat the Street 
starts 
 
 
 18 June-1 July 
 SEND reviews 
 
 
28 June 
Transition week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beat the Street 
Sheffield City Council and Move More launch 
their new community challenge on Wednesday 
16 June. I will be introducing the challenge in 
my assembly on Monday. You will need to 
register your card and fob on the website in 
order to collect points for our school and win 
prizes. All this information will be in the pack 
sent home on Monday next week.  
 

 
 
As part of the launch some of our Y4 and Y5 
pupils were filmed to make the promotional 
video for this project.  
 

Transition Week 
We will be having our annual transition week 
starting on Monday 28 June. The children will 
be meeting their new class teachers throughout 
the week, ending with a class swap on Friday 2 
July. Reports will also be sent home on Friday 2 
July.    

Keeping Healthy 
 Please use sun cream on your child 

before they come to school during 
the hot weather. You are also 
welcome to send in sun hats for 
them to wear outside. 

 Please send your child with a 
selection of healthy food for pack 
lunches. Ideally a sandwich, a piece 
of fruit and a snack bar. 

 

Class Photo Day 
Thursday 10 June- please send your child in 

school uniform for the photo. If it is their PE 

day, please send them with uniform to wear 

for the photo. 

 

New school uniform 
Please order any new uniform required for 

September as soon as possible via the 

website. 

https://www.logoleisurewear.com/index.php 

?route=product/category&path=112 

 

 

 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 
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